
  

 

  

The Honorable Anne Kaiser, Chairman, and Members, Ways and Means 

  

RE: HB 53 - OPPOSE 

 

Dear Delegates: 

  

On behalf of the more than 1300 members of the Maryland Federation of Republican Women 

(MFRW), representing citizens from across Maryland, I am writing to ask you for Unfavorable 

Reports on HB 53.   

 
HB 53 will allow convicted felons who are currently serving their sentence to vote. An 

individual who has committed a felony, been convicted of it, and is incarcerated has given up 

their right to vote.  

 

The members of the Maryland Federation of Republican Women strongly oppose  HB 53 and 

ask for an Unfavorable Report.  

  

Thank you, 

Diana D Waterman 

 

Diana Waterman 

President, Maryland Federation of Republican Women 

410-490-0227 

diana@watermanrealty.com 
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